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	To Headteachers of schools with IUB schemes to be spent in 2013/14

	


10 February 2014
Dear Colleague,

INTENDED USE OF BALANCES REPORTING:

CARRY FORWARD BALANCES TO BE SPENT DURING THE 2013/14 FINANCIAL YEAR
In compliance with the Surplus Balances Protocol, in place at 31 March 2013, I am writing to you to give warning of the format in which you will be required to provide information at the year end.

Attached you will find a statement, which has been pre-populated with your approved IUB schemes to be spent by 31 March 2014. Please can you ensure that your schemes are fully spent by 31 March 2014, so that you are not at risk of claw back. The only exceptions to this will be where:

· You held funding on behalf of other schools (LAP) within your carry forward balance at March 2013. Schools are not required to evidence spend by 31 March 2014 of the value of funding held on the behalf of other schools declared on the school’s IUB Return,

· The Local Authority (School Funding Team) has specifically agreed a “reserve” with you,

· The Local Authority (School Funding Team) has specifically agreed the slippage, or a  change, in your scheme(s),

· You have notified School Funding Team that your scheme has been delayed due to circumstances beyond your control, have provided supporting documentation to evidence this, and where School Funding Team has then agreed with you that the scheme can ‘slip’ into the 2014/15 financial year (as required under Paragraph 5 of the Protocol),
You are required to submit the attached statement once your 2013/14 year end accounts have been closed down. Using this statement please:-

· insert the final amount of actual spending in 2013/14 against each scheme, 

· sign this and get your chair of governors to sign it, 

· return your completed statement to School Funding Team,

· ensure that you can provide supporting documentation (such as copies of paid invoices with the relevant remittance advice attached) if required. We will randomly check a sample of schools so you will not need to forward this supporting documentation to us.

Please note that this is a standard letter, which is being sent out to all schools with IUB schemes. You may have already contacted us about the status of your spending against your schemes and we may have had discussions with you. If you are in any doubt about the status of your schemes, please speak to a member of School Funding Team. I hope the above information is clear but if you do need to discuss further, please ring me on the above number.

Yours sincerely, 
[image: image1.emf]
Andrew Redding

Senior School Finance Officer
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